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PTC's Project RISE team visited the Office of Mayor Strike B. Revilla to

discuss the target implementation of Project RISE in the City of Bacoor

through the Office of the Sangguniang Kabataan (SK) Federation.

An introductory meeting attended by the city government

representatives elicited positive feedback and support for the conduct

of Project RISE components, concentrated on capacitating the SK

Officials and Kabataang Bacooreños in disaster preparedness and

resiliency.

Championing community resilience in
Bacoor through Project RISE

Mayor Strike expressed his

support and appreciation to the

PTC Project RISE Team and its

partners for selecting the City of

Bacoor as one of its target model

seafarer communities.


